MARTIN & JONES

Attorneys at Law

On June 17, 2009, the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) issued a finding that the conditions in Libby, Montana
constitute a Public Health Emergency. This is the first time in history that the EPA has issued the Public Health

Emergency determination under Superfund law.

The source of contamination is the W.R. Grace vermiculite mine in Libby. The mine is contaminated with large
amounts of asbestos, and as a result the residents of Libby have suffered a greatly increased rate of asbestos-related
diseases, such as asbestosis, lung cancer and mesothelioma. W.R. Grace knew for many years about the asbestos

contamination at its mine, but concealed those dangers from mine workers and the residents of Libby.
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http://maps.google.com/maps?f=q&source=s_q&hl=en&geocode=&q=Libby,+Montana&sll=37.0625,-95.677068&sspn=29.025693,56.513672&ie=UTF8&hq=&hnear=Libby,+Lincoln,+Montana&ll=48.400374,-115.555916&spn=0.047411,0.110378&z=13&iwloc=A

